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College of Engineering strengthens its relations with students

The Engineering faculty members had a meeting with their students in the attendance of the
Dean, Dr. Qutaiba Al-Thibayan, the Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Ebtihal Aburezeq. And, the

heads of departments.

The Dean started his talk about the college and the programs provided, then the Dean of
Student affairs, stated that the students should follow their student's booklet and the clear
policies, stressing on the need to respect the regulations.

At the end, the students were given the opportunity to discuss with the teaching staff their
opinions, observations and questions, and the Academic staff kept giving them the proper
answers to improve their studies.
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